
Information Item 
 

Date: November 10, 2020 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Johnnie Taylor, Operations Director  

Tiesha Hinton, Sanitation Director  

Subject:  
Sanitation Collection Update  

  
 

Strategic Focus Area: Healthy Environment  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No  

Key Work Item: No 

 

  

In response to Hurricane Zeta and the start of the 2020 leaf season, staff was directed to provide 

an update on brush collection efforts.  

 

Leaf collection began on November 2, 2020. Crew assignments have been coordinated to ensure 

that all brush and leaf collections take place as scheduled, with the least amount of impact on 

operations. Sanitation crews will also provide assistance, as needed, towards Hurricane Zeta 

recovery efforts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


